
Mr. Frog’s Wild Ride
April 14, 2018
The Calaveras Amateur Radio Society provided communications
for the Mr. Frogs
Wild Ride. The ride consisted of a 50K and 100K rides along
the highway 4
corridor of Calaveras County. 11 CARS members were stationed
at Feeney Park,
Angles  Camp,  Vallecito  and  other  various  locations,  plus
supported two SAG
vehicles. The Mr. Frog Wild Ride coordinators provided chicken
in the barrel lunch
as a thank you for our support. I would like to thank N6AXQ-
Mike, KM6ELF-Dee,
NV6V-Andy, KK6GIX-Eileen, KM6AXJ-Joshua, KM6AXL-David, KI6OBE-
Kathy,
WA6AVR-Jerry, AE6LA-Ken and WA6ZTY-Mike for their support and
professionalism.
Sam – WS6P
Emergency Coordinator
Calaveras County

As  reported  on  Monday  night’s  net  the  event  was  again
successful, with a full complement of radio operators.  CARS
participants  planning  to  discuss  further  improvements  to
support communications next year.

http://calaverasars.org/Web/?p=1711

